
Dear Families,


My name is Ms. M I am so excited to meet all of you! This will be 
an exciting year filled with lots of new friends, adventures, and learning. 
Our second grade adventure begins on Monday August 25th, 2025. 
Mark your calendars!

I believe that communication is essential to your child’s success and to a 
great parent/teacher relationship. In second grade, I will be using Class 
Dojo to regularly keep you posted on updates and need to know 
information happening in our grade. Please, feel free to contact me 
throughout the school year. I want to be your partner in supporting your 
child in any way. ClassDojo is the easiest and fastest way to contact me 
however, feel free to email me at any time as well. 


Email – mcraigwilliams@philasd.org 


School Supply Fee

We will be utilizing a school supply fee of $40 per student. This will 
cover all materials needed for the entire year.


I want to support your family in keeping your child actively engaged and 
prepared for their upcoming year. Please be sure to send in your 
scholar’s supply fee before the start of the school year via cash app or 
within the first week of school in cash.

Cashapp: $mcraigwilliams 


Please Label the transaction as follows:


School Supply Fee 25-26: (Scholar’s Last Name, Scholar’s First Name)


Thank you!



